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NEW PROCEDURE FOR
UNSUPERVISED PATRONS
AGES 13-17

In order to ensure a positive experience for all patrons, guests ages 13-17 visiting Sholem
Aquatic Center without a guardian present must provide a State or Champaign Park District
issued photo ID. This procedure includes older siblings, etc. who are supervising younger
children ages 13-17 without a guardian. Entry for anyone ages 13-17 without a guardian will
not be permitted without the approved ID.

Additional Notes:
Children with parents/guardians present will not be affected.
Day Camps with members between ages 13-17 will not be affected.
Anyone with a guardian (age 18+) present will not be affected.
Anyone ages 12 and under, or 18+, will not be affected.

Why?

This new procedure will help us to have reliable emergency contact information in the case of an
incident. If a guest needs emergency assistance or help getting home, we will better know who to
reach out to.

What if my teen doesn’t have an ID?

Entry for anyone ages 13-17 without a guardian will not be permitted without the approved
forms of ID. The Champaign Secretary of State Facility is within walking distance (2012 Round
Barn Rd.) of Sholem Aquatic Center and a State ID may be obtained at a reasonable rate. Patrons
that cannot utilize this option may have a parent/guardian fill out a form and obtain a
Champaign Park District issued ID.

What will be done with IDs?

With each entry, the guest's ID will be collected by the ticket office and placed in a secure location
until the patron leaves the facility. At that time, the ID will be returned upon request. No
information will be stored unless deemed crucial by Sholem Aquatic Center management,
typically in the case of an incident.
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